Page 1 of 1

6. 1¢i7)

Robicheau, Vanessa

To: Taylor, Sheree L.
Subject: RE: Proposed Rental Licensing

From: Salvatore Curcio

Sent: December-05-12 5:31 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Proposed Rental Licensing

To Whom This May Concern,

My name is Salvatore Curcio and I'm writing to you today to voice my opposition against the new proposed
rental licensing in Hamilton. | believe this proposition is an extremely short-sighted, discriminatory and costly
measure in attempt to remove/shut down affordable rental units and displace students from neighborhoods.
Tenants and landlords are just as much a part of any neighborhood as families and homeowners — individual
homeowners are not the only stakeholders. In my opinion, this licensing will prove to be expensive with

regrettable results.

The City of Hamilton has come a long way as the #1 place to invest in Canada — let’s keep moving in the right
direction!

Thank you

Sal

Ps. Could someone please have this read at the next delegation scheduled for December 11th?
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